
Holiday Notice

You are hereby informed that the school 

will remain closed for Puja Vacation 
th th

from 19  October to 30  October 2020 

and there will be no online classes 

during this period. Regular academic 

activities as per the existing structure 
nd

will resume from 2  November 2020 

InShaAllah. 

The school office will remain closed 
st thfrom 21  to 26  October 2020.

Thank you.

Principal               16-10-2020


	Page 1

